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Jack Welch
6-A/B, William Street,

Connecticut 33330

Dear Jack,
Please accept my warmest regards on your selection in Florida International University for graduate studies in accounting. I wish you best of luck in all your future endeavours and wish for you to come out in flying colours. Your companionship and association has always been an asset to me and I could not resist writing to you as soon as I came to know about this accomplishment.

I am really proud of you today. I always thought that you will be victorious in whatever endeavour you take up in your life. You had always been the brightest student among us, be it school or college, but you never let your success get to your head. Please keep in touch and let me know if I could be of any help.

With warm regards,

Juan
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. 

Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without 

express written permission is prohibited.
